Mr. Philip E. LaMoreaux U. S. Geological Survey P. O. Box 2033 University, Alabama

Doar Phil:

Thank you for your recent letter and the bulletin on Choctaw County. I am really enjoying the reading of that report. It is very fine and useful.

My class in Cenosolo Stratigraphy is going to take a field trip to Alabama during Baster. We shall leave here on Thursday, April 10, at 4 or 5 p.m., and have to be back by Tuesday morning, April 15. Last year our route was Vicksburg-Jackson-Meridian-Butler-Claiborns. I hope you can be with us this Easter; it would be a good occasion for a reunion and the students and I would profit from your guidance. Do you think you can make it? Should I write an official letter to your boss? It would really be of advantage to the students and the U.S.G.S. for the students to become acquainted with the work the U.S.G.S. is doing. These students are all goologists and seniors or graduates. It is an excellent group this year.

How busy is Lyman Toulmin? Could he to counted in on this proposition?

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stensel Geologist

HBS/st

CC to Dr. Lyman D. Toulmin Florida State University Tallahassee, Florida